
Clincarthill Parish Church 
 
Clincarthill church are hosting a concert on 15/9/17 
with Robin Mark.  Tickets will be available at the 
beginning of July 2017, Cost-£10 each.  This will be 
Robin’s only concert in the West of Scotland.   
 
If  any church wants to help with a small donation 
towards the costs of hosting this event it would be very 
welcome.   
 
This will be one of the most significant events in 2017 
and it is wonderful we can host this. 
 
For more information please contact Stephen Kennedy 
on 0141 571 7011 
 


